

E-MAUT

DECEMBER 2014

## Dec. 6: Remembering the 14 women murdered 25 years ago at the École Polytechnique de Montréal



This Saturday, December 6 marks the 25th anniversary of the École Polytechnique massacre of fourteen women. Please join the McGill community in commemorating the event.

Read more in the McGill Reporter

## MAUT Scholarship recipient for 2014-15: Scotia Mabury

The MAUT Scholarship was established by the McGill Association of University Teachers in memory of the fourteen women murdered at the École Polytechnique in December 1989 simply because they were women.

This scholarship is intended to encourage women to enter the Faculty of Engineering. It is awarded each year by the Faculty of Engineering Scholarships Committee to an undergraduate woman on the basis of academic merit. This year it was awarded to Scotia Mabury, who wrote a <a href="wownerful letter of thanks">wonderful letter of thanks</a> to MAUT. Congratulations, Scotia!

## **CAUT** video statement

In honour of the women who lost their lives on December 6, 1989, as well as the many thousands of women in Canada who have been subject to violence since, CAUT has prepared this short video statement.

Silence is not an option. Remember. Resist. Rebel. <a href="http://youtu.be/LUvAynn-Vmc">http://youtu.be/LUvAynn-Vmc</a>

Have an event to promote in E-MAUT? Send all details, including date, time, location, event title and contact information at least 40 days prior to the event to: <a href="mailto:mailto

